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Arkansas Powe/ and Light Company v D'ocket No. 50-313
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Phillips

Senior lice President
6th Avenue and Pine Street
eine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 1,1974, which fonvarded ;

a report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the incorrect
identification of electrical breakers. Your report will be
reviewed and evaluated and, should we require additional
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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John G. Davis, Deputy Director

D1
for Field Operations

Directorate of Regulatory Operations

1HHL

.$P .j
: 1

h) o! Ov;
'

t I
')

O
8 0 0 415 07I 3 J

J


